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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Having lived many years in Guam, without the right to vote for president, I quickly learned the value of 
that right and support HB 2927. The National Popular Vote is a natural step in the right direction for our 
maturing democracy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Jennean Sablan 
629 9th Ave SW 
Albany, OR 97321-2414 
(541) 928-2036 
 

 


